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On 1st March 2017, Petro Song Da Trading and Investment Joint Stock Company announced canceling the last date to record the list of shareholders attending Annual General Meeting of shareholders of 2017 as follows:
Petro Song Da Trading and Investment Joint Stock Company cancel the record date on 06 Mar 2017 because the financial statements have been not completely audited yet, hence the documents for Annual General Meeting of shareholders will not be sent on the date announced.

